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Date: Feb 3, 2025 

SPACE DELTA 7 “BROADMOOR HANGAR” RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY 
 
PETERSON SPACE FORCE BASE, Colo. – Media outlets are invited onto Peterson Space 
Force Base to cover the Space Delta 7 - Intelligence, Surveillance and Reconnaissance 
“Broadmoor Hangar” Ribbon Cutting Ceremony here, Feb. 7 at 1 p.m. 
 
The event, hosted at the on-base “Broadmoor Hangar,” will celebrate the completion of a $3.55 
million remodeling project to equip the hangar with modern day infrastructure and convert the 
premises to support over 100 Sensitive Compartmented Information Facility workstations and a 
28-seat classroom. The use of the existing infrastructure is not only a responsible use of funds 
and physical space, but it also allows the installation to retain facilities tied to Department of the 
Air Force heritage.  
 
Space weapon system infrastructure represents a strategic imperative for operational readiness 
and is a key component to meet modernization and resiliency commitments as outlined in the 
National Defense Strategy and National Military Strategy. Space weapons systems cannot 
operate without certain infrastructure, facilities and communication nodes. This facility meets the 
needs of current and future requirements for Space Delta 7.  
 
Col. Phoenix Hauser, Space Delta 7 - Intelligence, Surveillance and Reconnaissance commander, 
is expected to speak on the significance of this event and what it means for the U.S. Space Force. 
Media is limited to only using remarks made during the ceremony. 
 
Immediately following the ceremony, there will be an optional facility walkthrough for media 
representatives who are interested. In order to participate, media must complete the Recordable 
Media Request form with the necessary equipment details and submit it at the time of RSVP. 
Photographic equipment must have no wireless capabilities (e.g. IR ports, Wi-fi, cell, etc.). All 
photo and video content captured inside the facility must be reviewed and approved for release 
before cameras are taken out of the building. Media will not be allowed access if the form is not 
returned at the time of RSVP. 
 
In order register for access to the installation, media representatives interested in attending 
must RSVP to Space Base Delta 1 Public Affairs at 719-556-5185 or 
SBD1.PA@spaceforce.mil. Please identify specific names for media professionals who plan 
to attend no later than 9 a.m. MST on Feb. 5.  
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Media who have RSVP’d should meet at the Peterson Space Force Base West Gate Visitor 
Center located at 1334 Stewart Ave, Colorado Springs, CO 80914, no later than 12:15 p.m. 
on the day of the event. From there media will be escorted via government vehicle on base. 
Due to current base security measures, media who have not RSVP’d will not be allowed 
access.  
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